
ATTENTION PARENTS OF 6TH GRADERS! 

IMMUNIZATION INFORMATION 

The Florida Department of Health and the Department of Education require all  

students entering 7th grade to have a Tdap booster (adult strength tetanus, diph-

theria and pertussis) vaccine.  This vaccine can be obtained from your child’s health 

care provider.  Required vaccines are also available at the Florida Department of 

Health in Seminole County for students with Medicaid, without insurance or insurance 

does not cover vaccines, or who are unable to obtain them through a private pro-

vider. 

An updated Florida Certification of Immunization DH 680 Form must be  

presented to your child’s school before your child can receive a schedule or enter 

school on the first day of classes, August 10, 2021.  Incomplete forms, immunization 

histories, billing receipts and notes from doctor’s offices will not be accepted.  Forms 

should be turned in as soon as possible. 


